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Comments: I have lived in the Gypsum area since 1986, when I first mover to the area. I have visited and hunted

around Sweetwater lake many times over the years. What the State and Federal goverment has intended in this

area is a desaster in the making. Adding that many camping spots and with the planned hookups. I cannot

pathom the problems of people pulling motorhomes and busses up to this area with the roads the way they are.

Also building a big visitor center just doesn't make since.

  

        Needing the number of employee's that is mentioned in the plan, and needing housing for them year round,

just doesn't make since.

 

         Having a small lodge and or a restaurant where you could grad a meal and or having a vendor there would

be a good thing, like it used to have. It was a great place to go and have a lunch and overlook the lake. 

 

Chris Huffman concerned citizen.

 

 


